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“

Dear Valued Customer,

The sudden drop in Qil prices over the last few weeks has brought about concern for
everyone in our industry. We, at UVI/Chem Oil Products, would like to do our part in
trying to offer assistance to our customer base. Beginning March 24, 2020, UVI/Chem
Oil Products will be lowering our freight policy to $1,000.00 on all our product groups,
with the exception of our High Pressure Iron. We hope this will help you through this
industry low. If there is anything more we can do, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you very much for your continued support, it is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Brent Ballard
General Manager

Brent@chemoilproducts.com
(940)867-0159
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